Dear PK Families,

From the teachers:

In English and Mandarin classes this week, students will be little entomologists (scientists that study insects)!  They’ll also be working on measurement (focus on measuring and comparing length).  We’ll be utilizing non-standard measurement strategies as well as introducing beginning concepts related to using a ruler.  In Cookies: Bite Sized Life Lessons, we will be discussing the terms “greedy” and “generous.”  This week, we will also begin the 3rd administration of the Frogstreet Assessment.

April English Homework Calendars are due back by Tuesday, April 30th.  Please look for the May English Homework Calendar to come home later this week.  Keep up the great work!

April showers bring May flowers!  As you and your kiddo notice May flowers in bloom, invite them to share with you what they have learned about plants, flowers, and the plant life cycle, in both English and Mandarin!  ☺

Have a wonderful week!
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